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Isabella Brumm, student at St. Ansgar 
High School, has been selected to 
represent Heartland Power Cooperative 
at the 2023 Youth Tour in Washington 

D.C. in June. 
Each year over 1,500 
students from across 
the country take part in 
this event that brings 
youth to our nation’s 

capital to learn about U.S. history and 
electric cooperatives. 
The Youth Tour program is open to any 
sophomore or junior student who lives on 
cooperative lines. For more information on 
Youth tour or how to enter this 
all-expense-paid experience in 2024, please 
visit our website at www.heartlandpower.
com or give us a call at 641.584.2251. 

2023 YOUTH TOUR REPRESENTATIVE ANNOUNCED

2023 Scholarship Recipients 
Heartland Power is proud to award $500 scholarships to area 
high school seniors. The scholarship committee reviewed many 
great applications this year. Congratulations to these deserving 
recipients and we wish you, and all area high school seniors, the 
very best in your future endeavors. 

Cade Machin Elizabeth MullerAzure Christiansen Jace Popp Jacob Berkeland

Tate Mayer
Lineman Scholarship

Ricky LaGue Jr.
Lineman Scholarship

Jaydn Beland Leah Merten Maci Juenger Maya Bruening Ryan Hackbart

Heartland Power offices will be closed on Monday, May 29th, in observance of Memorial Day
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Providing members with safe, reliable, 
affordable electricity and enhancing the 
quality of life for members and their local 
communities.

GENERAL INFORMATION
Office Hours           7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. M-Th  

Office: 641.584.2251
Toll Free: 800.349.2832

Thompson	 216 Jackson St. | P.O. Box 65
Thompson, IA 50478

St. Ansgar  110 Industrial Park Dr. | P.O. Box 70
St. Ansgar, IA 50472

Outage Reporting	 Thompson: 641.584.2200
		  St. Ansgar: 641.713.4646

System Wide: 888.417.3007

Secure Payment Phone Line        833.890.4830
Digging & Line Location	 Call 811

Website		  www.heartlandpower.com
Email	 energy@heartlandpower.com
Facebook         facebook.com/heartlandpower
Twitter	              twitter.com/heartland_power
Instagram    instagram.com/heartland_power/

CEO/GENERAL MANAGER	 Jon Leerar

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Don Knudtson, President             641.590.1416
Mark Kingland, Vice-President 
	           & DPC Director     641.590.4400 
Vince Morische, Secretary           641.732.4076
Tricia Jaeger, Treasurer                641.330.6903
Gary Pearson
      Asst. Secretary-Treasurer      641.420.2990

Roger Solomonson,
       IAEC President                       641.590.0049

Roger Tjarks, Director	 515.341.5444
Michael Cole, Director	 641.512.1474

MONTHLY
CO-OP QUIZ
$25 Bill Credit Winner

Paul Heddens of Charles City 

This Month’s Question...
When are nominations accepted 
for the Shine the Light contest? 

Quiz Guidelines: Each member who 
sends in the correct answer by the 20th 

of the month will be entered in a drawing 
for a $25 bill credit. Mail or email quiz 

answers to energy@heartlandpower.com.

Help Us Shine the Light on our Local      
Community Volunteers this June!
Guided by our cooperative commitment to community, Iowa’s electric co-ops 
are excited to once again participate in the statewide Shine the Light contest 
in June to celebrate local volunteers. Sponsored by the Touchstone Energy 
Cooperatives of Iowa, the contest will accept nominations in June and select 
three winners who will each receive a $2,500 donation to their local charity 
or nonprofit.
“We’ve been truly inspired by the contest entries we received in our first two 
years,” remarked Erin Campbell, director of communications for the Iowa 
Association of Electric Cooperatives. “We’re increasing our three charity 
donations from $2,000 to $2,500 each this year to encourage even more 
participation across the state.”
Member-consumers and employees of Iowa’s electric cooperatives are 
eligible to nominate local volunteers during the month of June. If you receive 
electricity from Heartland Power Cooperative, you’re a co-op member-
consumer and we encourage you to nominate someone who is making a 
positive impact in the community. The volunteer being nominated does not 
need to be a co-op member-consumer. 
Minors may be nominated with consent 
from their parents or legal guardians.
The three winners will be announced in 
September and featured in Iowa Electric 
Cooperative Living magazine. 
Go to www.IowaShineTheLight.com to 
review the contest rules. Contest entries will 
be accepted at this website starting on June 
1st.  Help us shine the light on our north 
iowa community volunteers this summer 
and consider making a nomination.

Join us in Welcoming Kurt Fahy to 
Heartland Power Cooperative! 

We are pleased to welcome Kurt Fahy as the 
newest employee at Heartland Power Coop-
erative! Kurt will assist members throughout 
the cooperative’s service territory as the 
Manager of Member Services. 
Originally from the Sioux Falls area, Kurt is 
no stranger to North Iowa as his wife is from 
St. Ansgar. Kurt and his family are currently 
spending their free time remodeling a home 
near St. Ansgar.  
Welcome to Heartland Power Kurt! We’re 
glad to have you as part of our team! 


